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Ofungwu

I would like to appeal the proposed changes which will include the removal of the front facing trees. There has 

already been a removal of tree towards the rear of the building which I find unacceptable. It is my 

understanding that most of the trees in the surrounding area are several decades old, with some approaching 

two hundred years. As a Camden council resident and living quite close to the property in question, I 

wholeheartedly object to the felling of any trees in the area. We should be looking to plant more trees not 

taking down ones that have existed before us. I should hope this matter is taken as seriously as possible and 

any motion to cut down these trees be seriously discouraged.
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